
From: Glass, Dara
To: Kyle Norman
Cc: Tucker, Shelly; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Baker, Larry; Lara Weinheimer; Amos, James
Subject: Re: Apache Crow Fed #35 (2RP-2677) request to backfill above injection line
Date: Monday, August 10, 2015 5:10:58 PM

My apologies as I meant to send a note approving this after I spoke with Bruce and I visited the site last week. 

Thank you.

Dara

​PLEASE NOTE:  BLM approval does not relieve the operator of liability should ​ its​ ​ ​ operations have failed to adequately investigate and remediate
 contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such
 an event that the location does not revegetate, or future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address the issues until
 the contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state or local laws/regulations.

On Mon, Aug 10, 2015 at 4:52 PM, Kyle Norman <knorman@basinenv.com> wrote:

All,

 

Apache is requesting to backfill above injection line on the Crow Fed #35 (2RP-2677).  Linn has had the injection line
 shut in for 3 weeks, we would like to backfill above the line.  Let me know if you have any questions.

 

-- 
Dara Glass
djglass@blm.gov
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management, Carlsbad Field Office 
Direct:  575.234.5924   Cell:  575.361.3572
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